

Start time - End Time:

12:20PM - 1:20PM

1. On speaking to HSE KAUST Patient Relations
  - a. ISSUE: gate 1 requires passage through x-ray machines upon entry
    - i. How dangerous is this?
    - ii. Alex: Hope we can get some light on this.
2. On shutting down 2017 GSC facebook group
  - a. In process
3. On opening community lounge in harbor
  - a. A space is needed for mixed events given segregation rules in housing
4. On adding vending machine in library
  - a. Awaiting response from the Library Director.
5. On events:
  - a. Mawadda will promote GSTea.
6. Strategic National Advancement- donations (toys to hospitals, etc)
  - i. Involves external connections
  - ii. Mawadda: proposal needed (before Todd's meeting 03/04/2020)
7. On GSC retreat
  - a. Al-Marsa + boat.
8. On certification for volunteer work
  - a. TAs, GSC, other student leaders
    - i. Sarah: proposal needed (before Todd's meeting 03/04/2020)
9. On Poster Competition
  - a. Sarah: proposal needed
    - i. TEAMS, cross-disciplinary, fun, innovative (before Todd's meeting 03/04/2020)
10. On actualizing research ideas with innovation center
  - a. Sakhaa: necessary meeting for proposal
11. On connecting GSC officers with necessary KAUST staff
  - a. Meetings are set up over the next couple of weeks
12. On art submission for decorating student center
  - a. Sunny: coordinate The Art Perspective on how to achieve this
13. On Harbor Noise complaints
  - a. Sunny: coordinate with graduate life to send out surveys to harbor residents. If Harbor events are too bothersome, coordinate moving to other locations.
14. On Beach Day
  - a. Sunny: planning BBQ and games Friday, March 27th
  - b. Everyone: ask your friends what activities they would want to do
15. On First Fridays
  - a. Ammar: coordinate with Sarah Abdullatif
16. On resident parking motorbike ticket
  - a. Alex: meet with transportation and respond to situation
17. On wifi coverage in Harbor

- a. Alex: we need better coverage
- 18. On automating KAUST services
  - a. Alex: approach AI Garage
- 19. On 24-hour market
  - a. Ammar pitched idea of corner in dining hall which is already 24-hours
    - i. Well received. Future steps?
- 20. On GSC banner and GSTea
  - a. Finalized. Great!
- 21. On getting better locks for the Art Perspective hub because materials were damaged
  - a. Alex: ensure this gets taken care of
- 22. On Pathway Program
  - a. Sarah: figure out details asap and write proposal for Fall
- 23. On emails
  - a. Emails will only be accepted if received from president/officers